
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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October 2023

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
4 OCTOBER - WORLD ANIMAL DAY 

5 OCTOBER - THE BIG DRAW STAY AND PLAY SESSION
9TH OCTOBER - JEANS FOR GENES DAY- £1 
9TH-13TH OCTOBER - WORLD SPACE WEEK

10TH OCTOBER - WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY
(MINDFULNESS CLASS FOR PARENTS) 

16TH OCTOBER - WORLD FOOD DAY (COME TASTE THE WORLD) 
18TH OCTOBER - EDDIE’S BAKE OFF 

30TH OCTOBER - NATIONAL SLEEP-IN DAY
31ST OCTOBER - HALLOWEEN PARTY 

We have recently hosted our very first open day for the new academic year. On this day our lovely parents and children were 
able to meet the team, tour the facility and connect with the other parents.

Look what we will be doing next: 
To continue our learning journey on organic food we will be making our own plants pots and planting herbs and vegetables at 
the front of the nursery to share with our local community. 
We are also in the process of collecting food which we plan to donate to Rochdale food bank. We want to take this opportunity 
to explore the importance of sharing and helping others as it links with our British values and our golden rules.  In October it is 
national Parents week, as we know our parents may not have the time to come out of work to join in with our activities. We are 
planning to provide a range of activities at various times to celebrate and support our parents to get involved.

Lambs
In the Lamb’s rooms we planted sprouted potatoes 
and went outside daily to water them. We are 
currently also growing spring onions, cucumber, mint, 
and other vegetables. We noticed the leaves went 
brown and we knew it was ready to be harvested. 

Farmers
The Farmers have been reading the book ‘Amazing’ by Steve Antony and whilst reading this book 
they have been learning more about each other and started to create bonds with the team and 
other children. Together we have spoken about our likes and dislikes and learnt the difference 
between our friends and families. We also used this opportunity to talk about our golden rules and 
why they are important to us as a room.
As September was National Organic month the Farmers have been caring for all the plants in the 
allotment and learning more about where their food comes. We have also planted some more 
vegetables and can’t wait for them to grow.

Ducklings
Throughout the month the Ducklings have 
been reading the book “Walking through 
the jungle” by Julie Lacome. The ducklings 
went on lots of different adventures 
exploring for animals outside whilst reading 
through the book, taking part in obstacle 
courses, and moving in the way the 
animals do. They also got very creative 
making tiger pictures using forks to make 
the tigers stripes and using grey paint and 
their hands prints to make an elephant.
While learning about National Organic 
month the Ducklings have been exploring 
different vegetable plants and herbs. We 
have been exploring how they smell, look, 
and feel. 

The lambs were 
excited to pull their 
potatoes out and 
have them for tea. 
We will continue to 
watch over the 
other vegetables 
we are growing, 
and we plan to 
share them with 
our family and 
friends. 


